
At the Paul F. Doyon Memorial School, our vision is to create a joyful learning community  
of creative thinkers, innovative problem solvers and compassionate citizens of the world. 
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Creamy 
Macaroni & 

Cheese, 
Broccoli, 

Texas Toast 
~ 

Pretzel Power 
Pack 

~ 
Gills Cheese 

Pizza 

 

Tacos, Seasoned 
Beef with All 
the Fixings 

~ 
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Ranch Salad 

~ 
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Fresh Fruit 

~ 
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~ 
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Pizza  

Turkey & 
Cheese Wrap 

Tacos, Seasoned 
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~ 
Chicken Bacon 
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~ 
Gills Cheese 

Pizza 

Pasta with 
Meatballs, 

Texas Toast, 
Fresh Tossed 

Salad, 
Fresh Fruit 

~ 
Chicken Bacon 
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~ 
Gills Cheese 

Pizza 
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Paul F. Doyon Memorial School 
 

216 Linebrook Road 
Ipswich, Massachusetts  01938 

978 356-5506 
Ipswich website http://www.ipsk12.net 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Principal’s Corner ~ Sheila Halloran, Principal 
Email: shalloran@ipsk12.net, Twitter: @PFDoyonSchool   #TogetherOrApartWeAreDoyonAtHeart 

 

 

Please visit the Doyon Website at www.ipsk12.net 

for access to Doyon events on our “live” Doyon 

Calendar and the monthly Lunch Menu. 

 

FFEEBBRRUUAARRYY  1111,,  22002211  

 

     An important reminder ~ if you are traveling out of Massachusetts over the 

school break, you must report this to Siobhan Lemire, Doyon School Nurse, at 

slemire@ipsk12.net along with a return plan.  As a school district we are 
requiring students of all ages to be tested before coming back into the building, 

unless they complete a 10 day quarantine upon return to Massachusetts. 
 

Wishing everyone a healthy, restful, safe and fun winter break! 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tech Help 
As your children’s at home technology time continues, you may find 

that you need help with technical issues.  The Ipswich Public Schools’ 

Technology Department created a student support email to help 

students and parents.  If you are experiencing technical frustrations, 

feel free to email them at studentsupport@ipsk12.net and they will do 

their best to help! 

mailto:shalloran@ipsk12.net
mailto:sconley@ipsk12.net
http://www.ipsk12.net/
http://www.ipswichyouthsoccer.org/
http://www.ipswichyouthsoccer.org/
https://northshorerovers.myrec.com/info/default.aspx
mailto:northshorerovers@comcast.net
mailto:slemire@ipsk12.net
mailto:studentsupport@ipsk12.net


At the Paul F. Doyon Memorial School, our vision is to create a joyful learning community  
of creative thinkers, innovative problem solvers and compassionate citizens of the world. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
  

 

 

 

 

February 4, 2021 

New books! 

youtu.be 

     "Although currently you are unable to go into the Ipswich Public 
Library, you are still able to take out books at any time.  Please 
watch Ipswich Public Library Children’s Librarian Mrs. Laurie Collins’ 
YouTube video as she shares many new book titles.  At the end of 
the video, Mrs. Collins explains the various ways you can take out 
any book you may want or need.  Happy Reading!" 

https://youtu.be/fHt4jiDgSdY 
 

https://youtu.be/fHt4jiDgSdY
https://youtu.be/fHt4jiDgSdY
http://youtu.be/
https://youtu.be/fHt4jiDgSdY

